
 

 

 

is a monthly publication with specific daily prayer 

needs of our HPBC missionary families. The recently updated issue is available 

at the Welcome Center.
 

are complete and available. If you  

are unable to access your statement on your MyHPBC.cc account and 

would like to have it mailed to you, please contact Theresa in the church 

office at ext. 289, or email her at tlinenger@hpbc.cc. 
 

is a wonderful way for us to help support the 

Care Net Pregnancy Center - and many have taken bottles for this purpose. 

Remember that your bottles filled with change, cash or checks are to be 

returned today at the table in the Atrium Foyer. 

 

Fiscal Year-to-date Giving: $1,521,766 

Fiscal Year-to-date Budget: $1,428,000 

Surplus:                                   $93,766 

 

February 4, 2018 
 

Please indicate an area of ministry 

interest or share a prayer request. 

Place in offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
  

NAME ____________________________ 

EMAIL ____________________________ 

Complete contact information on 

the reverse side of this tear-off. 
 

I would like to know more about  

how I can be involved/volunteer: 
 

Nursery, Early Childhood 

  □ Sun am  □ Wed pm 
 

Elementary Children 

  □ Sun am   □ Wed pm 

Awana  □ Sun pm 

□ Student Ministries 
 

Men’s Bible Study   

  □ Tues am   □ Wed pm 
 

Women’s Bible Study  

  □ Tues am  □ Wed pm 

□ Moms’ Care Group - Wed pm 

□ Worship Service Usher/Greeter 

□ Music & Worship Ministries  
 

How can we pray for you this week? 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

___________________________________ 

 our annual February Duffle Bag drive, a 

ministry invitation from our 1:27 Ministry Team. Please participate as a family 

or with a friend by bringing $20 to purchase a duffle bag with Bible. 
 

You will receive a list to guide you as you fill it up for a foster child in our 

area.  Then bring it back by the end of February.  This is such an easy and 

much needed way to love the homeless children in our community.  
 

Thank you for extending the love of Jesus to these precious children. 

What is your desire for your marriage? Peace, 

closeness, or to experience marriage the way God intended?  
 

Consider joining this small group study which will explore how to grow to 

better love and respect our spouses to the glory of God. This study begins 

next Sunday, February 11 at 6:00pm in North Atrium.  
 

Are you overwhelmed with 

juggling your many responsibilities? It’s easy to lose our focus of pursuing 

godliness in the midst of our busy lives.   
 

This Life Group for women in their 20’s – 30’s will use the book, Disciplines 

of a Godly Woman by Barbara Hughes.  This study begins Thursday 

February 15 at 7:00pm in Birmingham. 
 

Sign up today in the Atrium Foyer for one of these Life Groups. 

 

♥

 

for the “I ♥ Muslims” luncheon upcoming 

next Sunday, February 11 at 12:45 in Fellowship Hall, featuring two of our 

workers that work with the least reached. 
 

Lunch tickets for a scrumptious Mediterranean meal are available today 

only - $10/adult and $7/child 5-16.  Seating is limited! 
 

Please visit the table in the Atrium Foyer for more information, and drop  

a question in the bowl to be answered at the luncheon.    

 

 

, retired and living in Texas. Eunice’s 

90th birthday is this Tuesday! She fell recently and fractured a rib, has two 

black eyes and is sore all over.  She asks that we pray for wisdom as she 

considers moving to Florida instead of staying in Texas.   
 

Pray also for her friend Sylvia, who is dealing with cancer and doesn’t 

know the Lord. Eunice’s son, Bruce and his wife are also dealing with 

cancer. Eunice is legally blind and doesn’t drive anymore, but would love 

to hear from anyone who wants to send her a card – she has friends read 

them to her. Send her a note at: 709 Azalea Trail, Waxahachie, TX 75165.   



 

It is always a privilege to have visitors with us on Sunday morning. We 

would like to serve you with answers to questions you might have or with 

information you desire. Please visit our Welcome Center in the Atrium 

Foyer, check out our church website at www.hpbc.cc, or complete the 

Welcome tear-off and place in the offering plate or drop box.  

 

February 4, 2018 
 

If you are a guest today, we consider 

it a privilege to have visitors with us  

for Sunday morning worship. Would 

you be willing to provide us with  

more information about yourself? 
 

Please complete this form and drop  

In an offering plate or drop box as 

you leave the service this morning. 
 

Name ___________________________ 

Street ___________________________ 

City _____________________________ 

State _______ Zip _________________ 

Contact Phone __________________ 

Email ____________________________ 
 

□ Single  □ Single again   □ Married    
 

□ Widowed 
 

Age: □ 18-29  □ 30-39  □ 40-49   
         

         □ 50-59  □ 60-69  □ 70+ 
 

Service Attended: □ 8:45  □ 11:15 
 

□ Guest  □ Regularly attend 
 

□ Member 
 

How did you hear about us? 

____________________________________ 
 

I am interested in more information:  
 

 □ Church Membership 

 □ Children’s Ministry 

 □ Student Ministry 

 □ Adult Middle Hour Ministries 

 □ Men’s Bible Studies 

 □ Women’s Bible Studies 

 □ Southfield Christian School 

 □ Desire a Pastoral Contact 
 

www.hpbc.cc  

Email: info@hpbc.cc 

248.357.5464 

 

Message: Marriage Questions - 1 Corinthians 7 

Every Sunday beginning at 10:10am we offer a wide range of life related 

Bible studies for every age group which provide great opportunities to 

connect with others and to grow as a follower of Jesus.  Stop by our 

Welcome Center in the Atrium Foyer, we’ll help you with further information.  
 

Study Today: The Pharisee and the Tax Collector (Luke 18:9-14)  
 

Next Sunday, February 11: The Wicked Tenants (Matthew 21:33-46)  

Come Behold the Wondrous Mystery 

Love Divine, All Loves Excelling 

Choir: My Ransom 

Communion 

Man of Sorrows 

Hallelujah, What a Savior 

Message 

 

Center My Life 

You are Good 

Jesus We Love You 

Break Every Chain 

Communion 

Resurrecting 

Message 

 

Awana - 6:00pm 

The Evidence of God - 6:15pm 

 

Men’s Bible Study - 6:30am 

Women in the Word - 9:30am 

 

 Women in Prayer - 10:00am   

 Nursery / Scooters    Prime Time Boys / Pioneer Girls

 Herd Middle School     Crash High School   

 Women in the Word   Men’s Bible Study  

 Mom’s Care    Oasis Scripture & Prayer                        

 

Chancel Choir Rehearsal - 6:30pm 

 

in the Atrium 

Foyer to register for the upcoming Women’s Retreat, March 9-10, 2018  

to be held once again at the beautiful Maumee Bay Lodge near Toledo, 

Ohio.  Our registration team members are prepared to provide you the 

information you need regarding the retreat. Women of all ages will not 

want to miss this spiritually and relationally enriching retreat with guest 

speaker, Kristen Wisen.  
 

Online registration is available through our church website www.hpbc.cc. 
 

Remember, deadline for all registration is Friday, February 9, 2018.  

Plan now to attend! 

 

 

 is hosting a new Spring Retreat this year - 

REVIVE. Registration is open through February 21. If you know a Middle 

School or High School student who would love a weekend away full of  

fun games, incredible teaching and powerful worship, please pick up  

a brochure at the Welcome Center, or go to http://bit.do/REVIVE2018. 

http://www.hpbc.cc

